Alison Ellis

From: Danielle Santangelo

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 7:48 AM

To: David Caldwell; Walt Corey

Cc: Barrow Peacock; Frank Opelka; Alison Ellis
Subject: BCBS - Elevance Constituent Concern Email

Please see below.

Danielle R. Santangelo

Executive Staff Officer to the Commissioner of Insurance
danielle.santangelo@Idi.la.gov

Phone: 225-342-7275 | Fax: 225-342-1993

1702 N. Third Street | Baton Rouge, LA 70802

O LDl

www.ldi.la.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE This message and any attachments are from the Louisiana Department of Insurance (‘LDI’) and are intended only for the

addressee. Information contained herein is confidential, and may be privileged or exempt from disclosure pursuant to applicable federal or state law. This message is
not intended as a waiver of the confidential, privileged or exempted status of the information transmitted. Unauthorized forwarding, printing, copying, distribution or
use of such information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the addressee, please promptly delete this message and notify the sender of the
delivery error by e-mail.

From: Tim Temple <tim.temple@Idi.la.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 7:39 AM

To: Danielle Santangelo <Danielle.Santangelo@Idi.la.gov>
Subject: FW: Bcbs sale

Danielle,

Can you send this to whoever needs it.
Thanks,

Christi

From: ANTHONY ROBINSON <akrobinson60@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 8:08 PM

To: Tim Temple <tim.temple@Idi.la.gov>

Subject: Bcbs sale

I've had BCBS for several years now. | vote NO to the sale of BCBS. It's not gonna be a good thing for Healthcare.



